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        THE FRIDAY KNIGHTS 

Following the successful and 
enjoyable Christmas meal last 
December at Shirley Park Golf 

Club the Knights will reassemble in The 
Tamberlin Room on  11th January at 
8pm. They will conduct the AGM, have 
the customary Bread, Cheese and the 
BYO drinks and spend the rest of the 
evening deciding what pranks they 
will get up to each month during 2019. 

If you are an adult male of the congre-
gation you will be most welcome to 
join in with the merry banter that    
epitomises the Friday Knights evenings 
and perhaps you can throw in some 
suggestions to help them decide what 
they are going to do over the next 
twelve months. 

It promises to be a lively and fun-filled 
evening 

 

 

 

 

 



        

   
 

 

  
 

 
 

 
     

        

  
  

    

        

   
 

  

        

     
 

 

     

    

 
 

  

 

 

EPIPHANY 

SERVICE 

SUNDAY 6th JANUARY 

4.00pm 

Followed by ‘Nibbles’ 

In the Vicarage 

 

 


